
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 23 January 2019 3:11 PM 
To: 'Lilian Zhou' 
Cc: Louise Hogg 
Subject: RE: AM2016/23: Construction Awards [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135835] 

 
Dear Ms Zhou,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
I have arranged for video links to Brisbane at the requested time. An amended notice of listing will 
be uploaded to website shortly.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Lilian Zhou [mailto:Lilian.Zhou@ablawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 January 2019 11:23 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Louise Hogg 
Subject: AM2016/23: Construction Awards [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135835] 

 
Dear Associate,  

 
We at on behalf of Australian Business Industrial (ABI) and the New South Wales 
Business Chamber Ltd (NSWBC).  
 
We refer to the above matter and advised that ABI and NSWBC intend to appear as an 
interested party at the Mention/Directions, on Monday, 25 February at 10:00am 
(9:00am Brisbane time) and the Hearing, on Monday, 4 March 2019 at 11:00am 
(10:00am Brisbane time) and Tuesday, 5 March 2019 at 10:00am (9:00am Brisbane 
time).  

 
Accordingly, we respectfully request that the Commission provide a videolink to Brisbane 
for the Mention/Directions and both days of the Hearing.  
 

Kind regards, 
 
Lilian Zhou 
Associate 

Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

Level 2, 10 Felix Street Brisbane QLD 4000 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/


Dir: 07 3218 0901 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0428 649 680  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 

 

 
 

www.ablawyers.com.au
https://www.linkedin.com/company/australian-business-lawyers?trk=top_nav_home
https://www.ablawyers.com.au/

